
Support Our Robotics Team! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of the [Team Name], our 

school's robotics team. We are currently seeking support to fund our upcoming projects and 

competitions. 

As you may know, participating in robotics competitions not only enhances our team's technical 

skills but also fosters teamwork and innovation. However, the costs associated with materials, 

equipment, and travel can be significant. 

We are reaching out to our local community for assistance. Your support would greatly impact 

our ability to compete and succeed. We would be grateful for any contributions, whether 

financial or in the form of materials and equipment. 

In appreciation of your support, we would be happy to acknowledge your generosity on our team 

website and at our events. 

Thank you for considering our request. We would love to discuss this opportunity further and 

answer any questions you may have. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Team Name]  

[Contact Information] 


